Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Hotels and Restaurants
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61C-5.001
Safety Standards

The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Hotels and Restaurants, Bureau of Elevator Safety hereby gives notice:

On June 15, 2016, the Department received a request withdrawing the Petition for variance from Building C and Building E, filed May 16, 2016, and advertised on May 19, 2016, in Vol.42 No. 98 of the Florida Administrative Register. The Petition for variance requested a variance from unspecified section of ASME A17.3 and A17.1, as adopted by subsection 61C-5.001(1), Florida Administrative Code. The petitioner will submit a new request at a later time. The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Hotels and Restaurants, Bureau of Elevator Safety is taking no further action on the petition (VW 2016-122).
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Michelle Comingore, Bureau of Elevator Safety, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1013, dhr.elevators@myfloridalicense.com.
